
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Richard Meyers, City Manager  

 

SUBJECT: Friday Update  

 

DATE:  December 23, 2021 

 

 

Warming Shelters 

The Warming Shelters will be open Friday, December 24th and Saturday, December 25th.  The 

shelters are currently on standby for Sunday.  The weather forecasts indicate low temperatures 

next week that may have the Warming Shelters open most of next week.   

 

Community Sharing is in need of volunteers.  With the possibility of multiple days of activation 

volunteers are desperately needed.  Interested in volunteering for this activation - sign up here: 

https://signup.com/go/tcGnAKs.  Volunteers can also signup by emailing:  

mike@communitysharing.org.  Community Sharing’s volunteer needs include:  2-3 Site Set-Up 

Volunteers from 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m; 1-2 Hospitality Volunteers from 7:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m. 

and 1-2 Morning Clean-Up Volunteers from 7:30 a.m. to 8:30 a.m. 

 

City Offices Closed 

City offices will be closed Friday December 24th for Christmas and Friday, December 31st for 

New Year’s Day.   

 

Happy Holidays. 

 

 

 

Quote of the Week 

 

 “Often when you think you’re at the end of something, you’re at the beginning of 

something else.” 

     ~Fred Rogers~ 

 

 

https://signup.com/go/tcGnAKs

